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March 1, 2022

The Mankind Project USA (‘MKP USA’) continues tracking the Center for Disease Control guidance on
the COVID-19 situation.  For the safety of all, we ask all I-Group attendees to read this COVID-19
acknowledgement.

BEFORE the event / meeting

● If you are sick, stay home. If you have any reason to believe you have been exposed to COVID-19 or
other transmissible illness, it is your responsibility to get evaluated, tested, and stay away from others.

● In accordance with CDC recommendations, MKP USA strongly recommends vaccination and boosting.

● If you’re over 65, have a weakened immune system, or have serious chronic medical conditions
including chronic kidney disease, chronic obstructive pulmonary disease (COPD), heart disease (incl
hypertension), diagnosed diabetes, or obesity, we ask you to dutifully consider your increased risk factors
AKA ‘comorbidities’ prior to choosing to attend.

DURING the event / meeting, you will be expected to comply with these requirements.

● If you begin to feel ill in any way, inform the other members of the group, leave immediately, and take
appropriate steps to get tested and get treatment.

AFTER the event / meeting

● If you feel ill or are diagnosed with COVID-19 within 10 days after attending this meeting or event,
please contact MKP USA Training and Events at 1-800-870-4611 x4 as soon as possible so that contact
tracing can be initiated.

On Behalf of MKP USA

@Emergency Response including policy concerns - covidNWTA@mkpusa.org
@Training & Event Safety,@Training & Event Execution - Keith Jarvis, Administrative Director
@Risk Advisory (Safety) - Robert Shull, MD, Safety Advisory Chair
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